
DEPAR jNT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICE 

June 21, 1908 

Frederick A. Gustafson, Director 
Regulatory Affairs 
Hospltal Products Division 
Abbott Laboratories 
Abbott Park, Illinois 60064 

Dear Mr. Gustafson: 

Your citizen petitlon of June 7, 1938 regarding the ANDA status of 
0.25% Rupivacaine Hydrochlortde Injection, USP PVC Flexible Containers 
was received by this offIce on June 17, 1988. It was assigned docket 
number 88P4238/CP and was filed on June 21, 1988. Please refer to 
this docket number in future correspondence on this subject with the 
Agency. 

Please note that accepting the petition for filing is a procedural 
matter $n that it in no way reflects an agency deciston on the 
substantive merits of the petition. 

Sincerely, 

4 
We 0. Gaffe 
D-wkets Management Branch 


